

our lady of gethsemani trappist-cistercian abbey trappist, kentucky

January 19, 1953

Lawrence S. Thompson Director of Libraries University of Kentucky Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Dr. Thompson:

I am delighted to learn of the arrival of Mary Lawrence. Our Lord certainly made your Christmas a joyous one. I shall pray that He continue to bless your home.

It is good to know that the Newman Club has enjoyed the exhibit. I have received word from Harcourt Brace that they will let you keep the manuscript of ASCENT TO TRUTH.

Many thanks for the essay by James Guthrie, a valuable addition to our library.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Fr. M. Louis, O.C.S.O.

for Corres,

Jesus
is honey in
the mouth,
music
in the ear,
a shout of
gladness in
the heart.

St.Bernard